Dinting C of E Primary School

Young Leaders



The Hummingbird Project

Need your used uniform donations

It's that time of year when the uniform is getting a bit too small and you're thinking of getting rid of it.

STOP! DON'T!

Please donate any items to the Hummingbird Project, Glossop. They will make them available to families who may need items for September. Anyone has access to Hummingbird and school uniform will be greatly appreciated.

<u>Please fill the bags with any unwanted items.</u> These bags will then be collected by volunteers from the project

Contact Hummingbird:

hummingbirdhubs@gmail.com

07748067169